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Thursday 21 April 2022

Dear Parents

Re: Home Learning Surgery: Friday 29 April 2022

On Friday 29 April 2022 at 3:15 - 4pm we will be hosting a drop in ‘Home Learning Surgery’. This will

be an opportunity for you to come and chat to one of the teachers in your child’s Key Stage and get

advice and support on the expectations of the Home Learning that is set each week.

The drop in surgery will explore:

● How to log on to and complete tasks in the various online platforms that we use e.g. Spelling

Shed, TT Rockstars, Mirodo and SATs companion.

● It will be an opportunity to have questions answered about the amount of time children

should spend on their homework each week, how it can be presented and any other

questions you may have.

Parents attending the drop in session can attend with their child and should make their way to the

round hall (by the main entrance) after collection. The surgery will be open until 4pm so you can pop

in anytime up until then.

Thank you for your continued support and I look forward to seeing you there

Best wishes

Rebecca Neale

Deputy Headteacher


